
From: Eimear Reilly <e.reilly@pleanala.ie>  
Sent: Monday 17 June 2024 09:42 
To: Barry Corrigan <Barry.Corrigan@rod.ie>; Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>; Kevin McGettigan <k.mcgettigan@pleanala.ie>; Shane McGivney 
<Shane.McGivney@irishrail.ie>; Finan Michael <Michael.Finan@irishrail.ie>; Mark Kilcullen 
<Mark.Kilcullen@rod.ie> 
Subject: RE: ABP-314232-22 DART+ West Railway Order 
 
Good morning Barry 
 
Thank you for the update – I will update the Board’s records accordingly. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Eimear 
 
From: Barry Corrigan <Barry.Corrigan@rod.ie>  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 9:18 AM 
To: Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie>; Eimear Reilly <e.reilly@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>; Kevin McGettigan <k.mcgettigan@pleanala.ie>; Shane McGivney 
<Shane.McGivney@irishrail.ie>; Finan Michael <Michael.Finan@irishrail.ie>; Mark Kilcullen 
<Mark.Kilcullen@rod.ie> 
Subject: ABP-314232-22 DART+ West Railway Order 
 

 
Hi Niamh/Eimear 
 
I hope you are keeping well and the Board are nearing a decision on the DART+ West Railway 
Order application. 
 
We are no longer actively engaged on this project with Irish Rail and as the named agent on the 
application I would request if possible that Shane McGivney (copied above) be added as the 
agent for further communications on the case. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any clarification. 
 
Many Thanks 
Barry  
 
Barry Corrigan 

Chartered Environmentalist 

Director 

 

Roughan & O’Donovan | consulting engineers 

Arena House, Arena Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18, Ireland 

t +353 (0)1 294 0800 

m +353 (0)87 6410662 

www.rod.ie 
 

 
Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take 
care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT 
Helpdesk.  
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are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or distribution of this 
message and/or attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify the sender by replying to 
the message and delete it from your system. Any opinions expressed are that of the individual and not necessarily that of Roughan & 
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